
When something goes terribly wrong, when someone is missing or injured, Santa Clara County is helped by a 
dedicated group of volunteers. This group, Santa Clara County Sheriff’s Search and Rescue team (SCCSSAR), 
is an elite group of human and animal volunteers. In good weather and bad, day or night, 24 hours a day, 365 
days per year these highly trained individuals step out of their own lives to save another. We at Sereno Group 
value their passion and commitment and are proud to support SCCSSAR.

For more information about their program or how you can get involved, please visit www.sccssar.org
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DURING THE MONTHS OF JULY THROUGH SEPTEMBER 2014, SERENO GROUP AND ITS 
WILLOW GLEN AGENTS WILL BE CONTRIBUTING 1% OF THEIR GROSS COMMISSIONS 

TO THE SANTA CLARA COUNTY SHERIFF’S SEARCH AND RESCUE FUND. 
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THESE THINGS WE DO  
THAT OTHERS MAY LIVE


